
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee, 
 
As a Minnesotan, I strongly urge you to support Marty's SF567. A revolving door between 
legislators and lobbyists is abhorrent and can only lead to people's voices being drowned out. It 
puts our legislature in the hands of lobbyists and well-heeled people who lobby what corporate 
desires are. 
 
Please support Senator Marty's SF567 so our voices are heard. 
 
Sue Isaacman 
Minneapolis 
 
 


